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Kington Town Council


  Town Council Office, The Chamber, 


   Council Offices, 2 Mill Street, Kington, HR5 3BH


       Telephone 01544 239098 email: clerk@kingtontowncouncil.gov.uk

Minutes of the Scrutiny Committee Meeting
held on Monday 21st January 2013 at 2.00 pm in The Council Chambers, 2 Mill St, Kington.
	PRESENT
	APOLOGY

	Cllr. Mrs J. Reid  
	Cllr. Mrs E. Rolls

	Cllr. Mrs Bradbury
	

	Cllr. Mr. B. Widdowson
	

	Cllr. Ms C. Forrester
	

	
	


	Sc001-13 
	1.
	APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

	
	
	Apologies for absence were received from Cllr. Ms Rolls 

	
	
	

	Sc002-13
	2.
	DECLARATION OF INTEREST IN ITEMS ON THE AGENDA

	
	
	The Declaration of Interest Register Book was available for Councillors to sign.

There were no declarations of interest made. 

	
	
	

	Sc003-13
	3.
	TO CONFIRM AND SIGN THE MINUTES (PREVIOUSLY CIRCULATED) 

	
	
	The minutes held on Monday 24th September 2012 were agreed as a true record and signed by the chairman

	
	
	

	Sc004-13
	4.
	COMMITTEE STRUCTURE

	
	
	It was agreed that the aim was to reduce the number of Committees and to construct a schedule of meetings that would reduce the number of meetings in each year. 

A diagram of the proposed Committees, their inter-relations and frequency of meetings was considered. (see attached)

RESOLVED 

That the proposed new structure be placed on the agenda of the February meeting of Council. 

	
	
	

	Sc005-13
	5.
	Health and Safety policy and associated RISK ASSESSMENTS

	
	
	The Committee considered a number of relevant papers. It was agreed that to have a fully comprehensive policy and set of appropriate procedures in place would require the allocation of resources.

It was Agreed that information be sought from Bromyard and Leominster Councils about their policies.

It was 

RESOLVED 
That the Chairman would consult with the Clerk with the aim of producing a revised draft policy for the next meeting of the Committee. 


	
	
	

	Sc006-13
	6.
	CODE OF CONDUCT

	
	
	The Committee received a paper that had been sent from HALC.

RESOLVED

It was agreed that the Chairman would consult with the Clerk to identify any changes that might be needed to the current code in order to comply with recent changes.

It was noted that Councillors should always disclose any pecuniary interests that they have in items on an agenda

	
	
	

	Sc007-13
	7. 
	dispensations

	
	
	RESOLVED 
That the Council should continue with the present practice that Councillors should seek advice from the Clerk on whether dispensations are needed.

The Committee recognised that on election all Councillors submits a record of their interests to be lodged confidentially with the Clerk.

RECOMMENDED
That the Clerk keep a record of all advice on dispensations given to Councillors. 

	
	
	

	Sc008-13
	8.
	Scrutiny Committee recommendations

	
	
	The Committee considered a record of progress.

It was noted that the Committee is awaiting feedback from the Recreation Ground Trustees on the draft SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN POLICY.

It was agreed that there has not been a review of the following policies:

 Grievance, Complaints, Personnel including Staff Training and Development.

RESOLVED 
That the policies should be reviewed at a Personnel Committee meeting sometime in mid February and a report made to Scrutiny

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	The meeting closed at 15.35 hrs

	
	
	

	
	
	Signed …………………………………..…………Chairman         Date …………………………
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